
Career Guidance Program in Schools 

 

National Public School on 22.04.2022 

 

A team of faculty members from the faculty of allied health sciences, faculty of audiology 

and speech-language pathology, faculty of biomedical sciences and faculty of public health 

participated and conducted a career guidance program at the National Public School. The 

faculty addressed the students with a focus on female students encouraging them to join the 

underrepresented programs.  

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


